
DATE:  June 11, 2024

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s):

1. KUD Bosna Chicago expressed interest in renting SD74 facilities during the 2024-25 
season for dance activities.

2. The tree that was in close proximity to the 2022 Todd Hall parking lot construction was 
evaluated by Progressive Tree. The experts indicated this tree, bordering the PreK 
Playground yard, would be completely dead in a year’s time. Administration will make 
plans to remove the tree in an effort to avoid possible breakage during storms or high 
winds.

3. There is the potential to use contingency funds in order to add a student 
band/orchestra rehearsal room to Rutledge Hall when summer renovations occur. The 
attached drawings display the layout after splitting Room 42 for this purpose. Price 
estimates are forthcoming.
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